Clive Harvey <gothic.house.norwich@gmail.com>29/1/2023 21:00
Royal Viking Sun
A veneruso@libero.it <veneruso@libero.it>  
Hello
 
I see that you have used two of my photographs of Royal Viking Sun.
I do not mind that you used them but it would be polite if you acknowledged that I was the photographer, so the pictures are mine.
Thank you
Clive Harvey
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